
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref  JP/RMO 
 
25th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations will be taking place on Friday 18th October 2024 in school. 
 
If you wish for your child to receive this vaccination, please click on the following link to give 
your consent: 
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton 
  
Message from Vaccination UK: 
Vaccination UK must receive a consent form back for every child, even if you do NOT wish for 
your child to receive the immunisation, there is an option to decline.  Failure to complete a 
consent form, may result in your child missing their flu immunisation this year.  We cannot 
guarantee that you will be contacted by our team to obtain consent.  Please complete the below 
link to state whether you wish to consent or decline. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton

